
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Just a reminder that on the 11th December, we would like children to come 
to school in fesƟve clothes/Christmas jumpers for their Christmas lunch and 
then each class will have a fesƟve aŌernoon, when the Christmas presents 
will be delivered.  
 
Please bring a book wrapped and named and drop off to the office by Mon-
day 9th December. Please email Mrs Tindall if you need support with this.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please can all children ensure they have warm coats in school everyday as 
the weather is geƫng colder, yet we sƟll want to be outside as much as pos-
sible.  
 

We have had to pick up dog poo in the adventure playground several Ɵmes 
this week at play Ɵme. Please can you make sure any poo is picked up. We 
have poo bags in school if you need one. Thank you!  

Contact informaƟon 

Tel: 01736 871 392 

Mr Baker:  

head@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

School Office:  

rraiƩ@tpacademytrust.org 

Mrs Tindall: 

eƟndall@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

SENDCo: 

sbakerjones@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

Important dates: 

4.12.24—Height and Weight Yr 
6 and Aire Class 
11.12.24—Christmas Lunch and 
Christmas aŌernoon in classes 
17.12.24—Brisons Christmas play  
18.12.24—Aire, Longships and Cow-
loe—Christmas play  
19.12.24—Jack and the Beanstalk 
Panto, Hall for Cornwall 

20.12.24—Last day of term 

6.1.2025—Inset Day 

7.1.2025—Children back to school 

 

 DayƟme event AŌer school club opƟon 

Monday PE Longships   

Tuesday Swimming/PE Cowloe  

Wednesday PE Brisons and Cowloe  

Thursday   

Friday Forest School for Aire 

PE Longships (Tennis)  

PE Brisons 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christmas plays are coming along nicely, and we would like to invite you to come along to watch our performances: 

Tuesday 17th December  

Doors open and refreshments from 2pm 

‘Away in a Manger’ performed by Brisons  

 

Wednesday 18th December 

Doors open 1.30pm 

‘We’re going on a baby hunt’ performed by Aire  

2pm 

‘A Christmas Carol’ performed by Cowloe and Longships  

Come and join us for a complimentary mince pie!  

 

Costumes for Cowloe and Longships 

As the play is set in the Victorian Ɵmes, we would like children to come dressed in Victorian style clothing (like last year)  

If you child has a part in the play they will have been told what they need to wear separately. 

If you have any quesƟons please drop me an email.  

 

 



Breakfast Club 

If you require breakfast club please could you either let us know the day before or send an email to Mrs Tindall. Unfortunately, Facebook 
relies on someone checking it which might not always happen and we wouldn’t want to miss your message if you need us.  

Jewellery and PE 

Please note, as per our uniform policy, jewellery must be removed for PE lessons for health and safety reasons. If your child is unable to 
remove these themselves, they should not come into school wearing them on PE days. Thank you. 

 
Parent Pay 

If you have not yet acƟvated your child’s account, please contact the office,. 

 

Jack and the Beanstalk—Christmas Panto!  

You will be able to buy your child/ren’s panto Ɵcket from today—oh yes you can!  

Performance will be on Thursday 19 December at 11am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ResidenƟal Trips 2025 – Longships and Cowloe 

Payment instalments are now on parent pay with pupil premium/sibling discounts included.  

Breakfast Club bills for 1st Autumn Term are now on Parent Pay. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



Lunch Menu 

Children will be asked what they would like each day by their teacher. Children in year R—2 get infant free school meals and 
it is £2.65 for the rest of the school, other than for those pupils who have been awarded income based free school meals.  

School menu week commencing 25th November: 

 

 

 

 

 


